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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2016 10:50 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021
Attachments: FPL rate increase; FW PSC Contact Form; Please vote wisely

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 3:01 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
These have been filed as info requests to Docket 160021.  DHood 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 26, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 07027-16
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Collin Roehner

From: cloudsoaring1 <cloudsoaring1@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 6:18 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FPL rate increase

Dear Commissioners;  
  In reflecting on the proposed rate increase for this monopoly I cannot fathom how an outfit that pays its parent company 
CEO 33 million dollars per year has the gall to request this rate hike. If nothing please insist that this excessive free be 
drastically reduced BEFORE you consider any present or future rate hike request. 
Regards, 
Mr. and Mrs. William Mitchell 
8540 Egret Lakes Lane 
W. Palm Beach, FL 33412-1525  
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Collin Roehner

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 8:53 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 10:10 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Horatio  Darland  
Company:  
Primary Phone:  
Secondary Phone:  
Email: horatiodarland@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
I would like to take a chance to complain about the length of your hearings. The one I am currently watching is still going 
at 10:00 p.m. (ET). This is way too late for many people to stay awake to watch. I feel like you are doing a disservice to 
the people of Florida. Why not end at a reasonable time so we more people can view it? 
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Collin Roehner

From: Alan Broadbent <albroadbent2700@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 11:21 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Cc: Trudie Infantini; Trudie Infantini
Subject: Please vote wisely

I have been a Florida resident since 1962 and now 70 years of age and retired on a fixed 
income with no future Cost Of Living (COL) increases to look forward to in any of my 
pensions.  I retired from the United States Air Force on 1 April 1989 after completing 21 
years in the military and have a 10% service connected disability.  I took a position at the 
Defense Commissary Agency (DECA) after retiring from the military and retired from 
DECA after fifteen years of Civil Service at 59 1/2 years of age.  Everything is going up except 
for our pensions and social security.  Property taxes are about to increase dramatically here 
in the County of Brevard where four out of five county commissioners have voted to remove 
the 3% tax cap that has protected us from runaway taxation that is about to hit hard this 
year or the next and beyond.  I own my home outright at the present time but it is in need of 
renovations that will require me to mortgage my home once again to make those badly 
needed repairs.  I am not alone here because many of my fellow senior citizens are facing the 
same situation with all of the increases in our power bills and property taxes which, in fact 
reduce our quality of life in the final years of our lives.  Please look at all of the innovative 
"fees" and "charges" on our electric bills right now - "Customer Charge" - $7.87; "Storm 
Charge" - $4.05; "Franchise charge" - $14.02; "Gross Receipts Tax" - $5.84; "Fuel Charge" 
- $65.74 (these were on my 21 July 2016 statement.  Furthermore, FPL has reduced the 
amount I used to get from my "On Call Credit" from $9.50 per month to $4.50 per month 
which is just like increasing my monthly bills by $5.00 a month forever.  I think all of the 
above must be taken into consideration before making a decision in favor of another rate 
increase because we are already being gouged as it is.  I have done everything I can to reduce 
my energy consumption here at the house to include changing all of my incandescent and 
CFL bulbs to LEDs.  I hang most of my clothing up to dry rather than to use the dryer.  I 
increase my thermostat temp when we leave the house, etc., etc.  I've done my part but no 
matter how I try I cannot find ways to keep my power bills from going up as the Florida 
summers seem to get hotter and hotter with each passing year.  We all need some kind of a 
break here and it is up to you to prevent even more corporate greed than we already have at 
present.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alan R. Broadbent 
2700 Oklahoma Street 
West Melbourne FL  32904 
(321) 427-3070 




